
DEDICATION DAY: The formal dedication ceremony of the new courthouse for the United States 
District Court, Southern District of Alabama is on Friday, September 7, 2018. 

CAMPBELL DESIGN: The design team submitted the 100% construction documents in July 2018 and 
the team has been working on reconciling the prior comments with the latest documents. The project 
team is also working to incorporate some additional significant betterments into the construction 
project that will further enhance the finished building.
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AFTER the 

first part of 
the summer 
spent moving 
out of the 
John A. 
Campbell 
courthouse, 
the courts 
turned the 
building over 
to the 
contractor to 
begin the 

Contacts:
General Contractor Yates Construction George Yates Phone: 228‐348‐0608 gyates@wgyates.com
Construction Manager APSI CM Jack Solari Phone: 214-683-7987 jack.solari@apsicm.com

CAMPBELL CONSTRUCTION COMMENCES
August 2018

next phase of the project; the repair and alteration 
of the historic courthouse. Notice to proceed was 
issued effective on July 24, 2018 and the crews got 
to work laying out for the demolition and 
safing-off the building’s utilities. Demolition crews 

Campbell Courthouse Restroom Demolition 

then started 
tearing into the 
walls, ceilings, 
and ripping up 
the flooring from 
the top of the 
building down. 
Many of the 
spaces that have 
been so well 
know for the last 
80+ years are no 
longer 
recognizable.

The repair and alteration will modernize the 
building systems, improve its energy efficiency, 
make it more secure, and restore its historic 
elements. The work is expected to be 
substantially complete in the spring of 2020.
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